
I'm writing to implore you to not let the current horrific attempt to restrict trans and nonbinary 
Ohioans' right to their own identities creep its way into this fine state. Please do not allow any 
language that redefines "sex" as "biological sex" into budget discussions, as the entire and 
specific point is to harm anyone different. 
 
There is no practical purpose. There is no financial benefit. Restricting who gets to exist in your 
state will do nothing but tell everyone in and outside of Ohio that you don't want them here and 
that anyone who isn't already harmed by these attacks is only one "divergence" away from 
being the next target. 
 
Show your people and the rest of the country that you care about them, and deserve to 
represent them. 


